OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO

January 4, 1962

Pan American 0Oil Corporation

P. O. Box 480

Farmington, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. George Eaton

Gentlemen:

The Commission's records indicate that oil or gas
well liquid production was reported and no gas production
was reported for certain months. The Conmission rules
require that all gas be reported regardless of the dispo-
gition of the gas. We are, therefore, requesting that you
file amended C-115's for the months which reported no gas
for the following listed wells:

Wells

Angels Peak Pool.

Months to be reported

Jack Frost B #l, P-27-27-10

 April, May, June & November, 1961
Your prompt attention to this matter will be appreciated.
Very truly yours,

E. A. UTZ
Gas Engineer

EAU/ig L
ccs  Mr. Emery Arnold $
0il Conservation Commission A

Aztec, New Mexico
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